
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2020 

 

Dear Potential Cover Crop Applicant: 

Your request for Conservation Cost-Sharing through the Kent Conservation District (KCD) 
for cover crop assistance will be considered following your submittal of the enclosed 
application.  Please fill out and return the application in its entirety by COB Friday, July 24, 
2020. The estimated acres we ask for will assist us with determining financial availability.   
 
Due to COVID 19, our office is currently closed to the public and all cost sharing 
correspondence will be through phone, fax (302) 736-7920, email or USPS mail.  There is 
also a drop off box located outside our front door during normal business hours.   
 
Submittal of this application is required to be considered for the program; this does not 
ensure acceptance.  We look forward to providing you with more details and program 
guidelines after applications have been reviewed and funding has been determined.  
 
Please call us at (302) 608-5370 if you have any questions.   
  
Thank you and we look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 
KENT CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

 

 

Timothy M. Riley 
District Coordinator 
 

Enclosures (1) 

 

 
 
 


